
For favour of publication:                 Dated: 21-02-2024 

MOST URGENT 
  

PRESS NOTE 
 

Due to making inter connection of newly laid MS water line of 900 mm dia at D-IIA Flats 

South Moti Bagh and 600mm dia near PWD Office along Ring Road with existing 

1000/900/700/600 mm dia CI South Delhi main emanating from Palam UGR to Safdarjung 

Hospital Ring Road. Water supply shall be effected on 22.02.2024 (evening) and 23/02/2024 

(morning). The affected area on account of shut down in this line are as following:-  

 Sector 1, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 12 R.K. Puram, Bhikaji Cama Palace, Safdarjung Hospital, 

AIIMS Hospital, Nanak Pura South Moti Bagh, Satya Niketan, Mochi Goan, partially South 

Campus Delhi University, the area of the NDMC nearby Palika Bhawan and other adjoining 

area.   

 The residents of the above area are advice to store adequate water in advance. The water 

tanker supply will be available at water emergency R. K. Puram (Telephone No. 011+ 26193218) 

and CCR on 1916. 

 

 
Inconvenience caused to the public is regretted. 

*********** 

 

 

 
 

DELHI JAL BOARD, GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI 
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e-mail: prodjb115@gmail.com Ph.23516261 (O) 
“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


